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MS. ERICA NAVERA

Sales Manager

Amada Enterprises

Sitio Itum Yuta, Lorega San Miguel
Cebu City

Email Add: erica_navera@yahoo.com

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF AWARD
Dear Mr. Navera:
The Maritime Industry Authority (MARINA) would like to notify that your
quotation/proposal received on 19 August 2024 for the procurement of this Authority's
“Various Ink and Toner Cartridges for the 3" Quarter of CY 2024” for the contract
price of Five Hundred Ninety-Nine Thousand Six Hundred Thirty Pesos (P599,630.00)
is hereby accepted.
Thank you.

Very truly yours,

lofulzd.

‘ torz{*»/h/q

For conforme:

Name and Signature

Date:

Golden Voyage Towards Green and Digital Maritime Future

MARINA Building [m Tel. Nos.: (632) 8523-9078

20th Street corner Bonifacio Drive (W Email: oadm@marina.gov.ph
1018 Port Area (South), Manila, Website: https://marina.gov.ph
Philippines




